Willow Waters

Daniel Seagondollar <dan@qualityarchitecture.com>

From:

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:17 PM
To: Planning Main Line

Subject: AV Village Specific Plan

Mr. Alcayage,
I have just been made aware of the AV Village Specific Plan through reading the local news. it has come to my attention

that my property, located at 22773 Highway 18, has been included within the boundaries of the specific plan. My
property is not part of the PBID district, we opted out of the PBID before its inception. We do not want to be included in
the AV Village Specific plan and suggest you to revise your AVVSP boundary to end at Pauhaska Road. Please contact me
at your earliest opportunity to confirm this revision to the boundary will be performed before final adoption of your

plan.

Thank you
Daniel Seagondollar Architect
tele:760-247-9879
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